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Dear Colleagues,

The Global Education Center would like to announce the opportunity of a two-week, all-expense-included trip 
to Beijing, China for two core or adjunct faculty members. This trip in July, 2015 is sponsored by the Daxing 
School District in Beijing, China. Our faculty will provide professional development to English language 
teachers in the Daxing School district, helping them incorporate interactive dialogue and creative activities into 
their teaching. 

Details are as follows:

Time: First two weeks of July. The professional development workshops will be given in 10 days (some half 
days, some full days, and some days off), Monday to Friday. Final schedule to be determined.

Participants: Elementary, middle and high school English language teachers in the Daxing district in Beijing, 
China. They anticipate 60 teachers in total, split into two groups. Teachers would benefit from conversation 
groups for language practice as part of the professional development.

Included: Airfare and airport transfers both ways, hotel accommodation, all meals, local transportation, and 
sightseeing during the week and on weekends. Please note that a stipend will not be included.

Workshop topics: Topics will depend on faculty expertise. One or both of the two faculty members who 
traveled there last summer will share their experiences and support the planning of this summer's workshop. 

Need more information and/or want to express interest? 
Please contact Yvonne Liu-Constant at yliucons@lesley.edu or Joanne Szamreta at szamreta@lesley.edu  by 
April 30, 2015.
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